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7 February 2020 
 
Dear Parents of children  who will be in key stage 2 in September 2020   
 

Trip to Harry Potter World 
 

We have arranged a wonderful trip for all the children to visit Harry Potter World on the 9th September 2020. Where 
we will walk in the footsteps of Harry Potter to explore the wonders of the Wizarding World.  
 
We have planned the trip in advance to secure our booking as they get very booked up quickly. The cost of the trip 
which includes entry and the coach is £28.50 each child.  We are asking for a deposit contribution of £15.00 each 
child and further payment of £13.50 by Friday 5th June 2020. Please make payment via the school office, cheques 
should be made payable to Castle Camps C of E (VC) Primary School. We reserve the right to cancel the trip if 
insufficient funds are raised. 
 
Further information will be sent home nearer the time of the trip.  
 
Please complete and return the reply slip below by 28 February 2020 giving permission for your child to participate. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Wright 

 
Key stage 2 trip to Harry Potter World 
 
I  give permission for my child _____________________________ to participate in this visit.  
 
I enclose a deposit contribution of £15.00 per student (please make cheques payable to Castle Camps C     
of E (VC) Primary School.) 
 
Signed _______________________________ Name (please print) ___________________________ 

http://www.greatlearning.com/ipc/

